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Bulletin 03-10

To: All Property & Casualty Insurers

RE: Bulletin 03-6 - Notice of Premium Increase of 20% or More

Date: May 30, 2003

The purpose of this bulletin is to rescind Bulletin 03-6 which was issued on May
23, 2003.  That Bulletin was issued in error and without authority from the
Commissioner, and should be disregarded.

Bulletin No. 1987-2 remains Administration policy.
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Steven B. Larsen
Insurance Commissioner
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